Tracey James

From:

Janet Bustrin

Sent:

Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:39 PM

To:

Tracey James

Subject:

Re: March HPC application?

Thanks, Tracey. I'll let you know . . . Happy Thanksgiving! Best,

Janet

NO WARD DE LA CONSTRUCTION DE LA

On Tuesday, November 22, 2022 at 08:29:23 PM GMT+1, Tracey James <tjames@neptunetownship.org> wrote:

Hi Janet !!

Hope all is well with you.

She called & Said she would get back to me.

Just checking in to see if you have made a decision on the siding application and need to be placed on the Dec. 13, 2022 meeting Agenda. If you want to wait until January, that is fine. I know it's a busy time of the year and you may need more time to make a decision. I'll be preparing the meeting packages and Agenda one day next week.

We are closed Thursday and Friday of this week for the Holiday.

Happy Thanksgiving !!

Tracey James

Administrative Assistant

Township of Neptune Engineering Department

732-897-4162 Ext # 200